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MEDIA RELEASE 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
Date: November 6th, 2015 
 
Released by:   Sergeant P.J. Beaty (541) 593-1014 
 
Location:  Sunriver Village Mall 
 
 
 
NARRATIVE: 
 

On 11/06/2015, at approximately 8:35 pm, Sunriver Police Officers responded to the 

Village Mall for a report of an intoxicated subject who had shoplifted and was harassing a 

store employee. 

After getting a report of a vehicle break in, also in the Mall, a male subject was seen 

running from the area. With the assistance of the Deschutes County Sheriff's Department 

K9 unit and deputies, the suspect was located nearby attempting to break into a condo. He 

was taken into custody without further incident. The suspect, 23 year old Kaleb Hatch 

from Eugene, was lodged at the Deschutes County Adult Jail with charges of Theft, 

Unauthorized entry into a motor vehicle, and two counts of attempted burglary. 

This incident is not related to the earlier burglary in Sunriver. 
 
 
 


